
We are respectful of the age and character of the building. Any work we do is 
carried out with care. Our landlord, the Bedford Estates, always insist that any work 
we do is carried out with no impact on the original features and we always ensure 
any original features such as cornices or architraves are preserved. The opening we 
wish to make into the existing room would not alter the shape of the room and 
would not impact on any of the features in the room. 
 
The Club’s existing reception is not suitable for our members and guests needs. It 
harks back to the days when the Club was predominantly a residential Club. These 
days our visitors are more transient and the reception is not fit for dealing efficiently 
with the requirements of our members and guests. We require a space that is more 
open and user friendly to ensure the smooth running of the Club.   
 
The Clarendon Hotel at 34- 37 Bedford Place has exactly the opening we wish to 
create (first 2 images).  
 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The Beauchamp Hotel at 24 – 27 Bedford Place has removed the wall completely. 
This work was done within the past 10 years. 
 

 

 
 


